
 

 
  

 
 
The Research in Germany initiative would like to invite the participants of the           
XXII World Congress of the International Society for Heart Research to the session   

 
 

Research in Germany – Fellowships, Exchange and 
Collaboration Programs 

 
 
to be held on Wednesday April 20th, from 17:00 to 19:00  
Venue: Auditorium (ground floor) 
 
Representatives of the German Research Foundation (DFG), the German Academic 
Exchange Service (DAAD), the Max Planck Society (MPG) as well as guest speaker and 
Outstanding Investigator Award winner Prof Dr Johannes Backs (University Hospital 
Heidelberg) will provide an insight into the German research landscape, funding schemes 
and collaboration opportunities.  
 
Preliminary programme:  
 
17:00  Testimonial: Research funding contribution to academic careers 

Prof Dr Johannes Backs – University Hospital Heidelberg  
Department for Molecular Cardiology and Epigenetics 

 
17:30   Funding programmes of the German Research Foundation (DFG)  

Laura Redondo – Programme Officer DFG Office Latin America 
 

17:50  Exchange and fellowship programmes of the German Academic 
Exchange Service (DAAD) 
Dr Urs Urban – DAAD Buenos Aires   
 

18:10   Building high quality research partnerships with Max Planck Institutes  
Dr Andreas Trepte – Head of the MPG Liaison Office for Latin America 

 

18:30   Q&A 
 
Snacks and beverages will be offered during the session. 
 
Please subscribe until April 14th to the following address: maxi.neidhardt@dfg.de with the 
subject “Research in Germany at the ISHR” (limited number of participants). 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
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